
Final Six Weeks 

It’s common for a basketball coach to emphasize the first and last minutes of a game. They understand the 
beginning minutes set the pace and the concluding minutes determine the finish. Similarly, we are more 
intentional with the first and last weeks of a school year. Students are back from spring break, Covid 
restrictions have fully lifted, and the weather is warming up. We are poised and ready to make our final push 
before the school year concludes. Pray for us to be diligent in these areas of focus:  


Discipleship Groups 

The heartbeat of our ministry is small groups studying and applying God’s word. Pray for our staff and 
volunteer leaders to faithfully shepherd students to love God with all their heart, mind, and strength. 


UTC Recruiting 

We are gaining traction and there is growing interest among our students about UTC. Pray for us to stay 
“politely persistent” in our efforts and lead with vision and compassion. 


Evangelism & Outreach 

Over the years, we’ve found that students are more spiritually open in the spring. Maybe it’s the weather; 
perhaps it’s the Easter holiday. Pray for us to be bold with sharing the gospel!
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Upcoming Events: 


• Women’s time on 3/24


• Men’s time on 3/26


• Dodgeball night on 4/7


• Easter dinner outreach on 4/17


• End of year pizza party on 4/21

Our team’s discipleship group leaders


